
 
 

Provost’s Initiative on Faculty Mentoring 

Faculty Success Program Provided by the National Center for Faculty 
Development & Diversity 

FAQs 

Q. Will this opportunity be presented again? 
 

A. Yes. Faculty are selected to participate each Fall and Spring 
semester. Feedback  from past participants has led to the decision to 
not sponsor faculty for Summer workshops. 

 
Q. Are TPAC, Research, or Library Faculty eligible to participate? 

 
A. No. The National Center for Faculty Development & Diversity’s program 
“…is for tenured  and tenure-track faculty …” 
(https://www.facultydiversity.org/fsp-bootcamp) 

 
Q. Are postdoctoral fellows eligible to participate? 

 
A. No. 

 
Q. Are visiting faculty eligible to participate? 

 
A. No. 

 
Q. Are the participants required to stay in South Bend or is it OK to 

travel during the program? 

A. Participation is done remotely, through the internet. No need to be in 
South Bend. 

 

Q. Is there a description or agenda of the program’s content? 
 

A. Content info is located at: https://www.facultydiversity.org/fsp-
bootcamp 
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